
 

 

Date: November 14, 2024 
 
To:  Planning and Zoning Commission Members 
 
From: Patrick R. Zenner, Development Services Manager 
 
Re:  Withdrawal – Case # 12-2025 

 
Attached please find a notice to withdraw from further consideration Case # 12-2025 from the November 
21, 2024 Planning and Zoning Commission meeting.  The applicant has chosen to withdraw his request to 
allow for additional time to consider their regulatory compliance options.  A future application involving the 
property may be submitted at a later date.   
 
This memo is provided for informational purposes.  No Planning Commission action is required on the 
request. 

 


